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Long time human resources professional Tracey Boulton will join the Cook Shire Council 

team in the position of HR Manager next week. 

 

Ms Boulton is a senior human resources professional with more than 10 years’ experience 

within the maintenance and facility management, infrastructure services, power and water 

and retail industries. Ms Boulton will be moving from Melbourne to join her partner, who has 

lived in Cooktown for more than a decade. “I’ve been lucky enough to visit Cooktown with 

him frequently and thoroughly enjoy the people, the weather and the amazing sites and 

experiences Cooktown and surrounds has to offer,” Ms Boulton said. “It was easy to make 

the decision that we wanted to settle in Cooktown permanently.” 

 

“I am looking forward to meeting the people of Cooktown and the wider community and I 

hope to make many friends along the way, and through my work provide support in the 

development and success of Cook Shire Council’s staff and the community.” 

 

For more information contact Council’s Executive Services team via email at 

mail@cook.qld.gov.au or phone on 4069 5444.  
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